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Save the 
dates 

17 January 2019 : Side Event organized by the Council of Europe, 
Strasbourg. 
5-8 June 2019, Congress of the OIEC in New York. 
https://www.oieccongress.com 

20 September 2019, Paris : Reunion of the ETR. 

News of 
the ETR 

Our transversal representation team met on Friday, 21 September, from 10 
am to 4 pm, in Paris at the General Secretariat of Catholic Education. We had 
lunch with the Permanent Commission.  
Gloria Parra prepares the statement of conclusions. 
Next meeting : Friday, 20 September 2019, 10 am to 4 pm, Paris. 

Geneva In Geneva (Human Rights, UNO), the OIEC is represented by the OIDEL. A 
major part of the work is done by Ignasi Grau, who is very close to the 
permanent missions and the special rapporteurs (thematic or geographic). 
Huguette Ouedraogo, intern, has several times spoken for the OIEC at the 
General Assembly.  
Christine N’Go Wenang prepares the communications for the Universal 
Periodic Review (UPR). 
In progress : 

➢ The 31st session of the Universal Periodic Review. We are preparing 
a communication on the Central African Republic. 

➢ The 39th session of the Human Rights Council. 
Websites : www.ohchr.org and www.oidel.org 

Strasbourg Bernard Senelle (Dominican) and Pierre Dussère represent the OIEC at the 
Council of Europe. As such they are involved in the commissions and working 
groups of the conference of INGOs (two sessions per year).  
A project : a side event on 17 January 2019. 
The OIEC participes in two platforms : 

➢ The CINGO, which qui regroups the more or less Christian-inspired 
NGOs. 

➢ A branch of the Forum of Rome, with the outlines still not defined. 
Website : https://www.coe.int 

Paris The representation team to the UNESCO is changing. Gloria Parra is learning 
about the dynamics of NGOs within the UNESCO. She has been involved in 
the preparation committee for the next Forum, 26 to 28 September in Tunis, 
entitled “A Different Perspective on Human Migration”. 
Michel Bertet follows the works of the CCONG-Edu 2030 : the collective 
consultation of the NGOs concerned by the 4th goal of the SDG on Quality 
Education.  
Website : http://www.ngo-unesco.net 

New York Jerry Cattaro represents the OIEC to the UNO. He is involved in the 
preparation of the High Level political Forum (July 2019). 
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He is also very involved in the preparation of the OIEC congress planned for 
New York in June 2019.  
Website : https://www.oieccongress.com 

OIEC Secretary of the OIEC, Rome : Béatrice Linn, secretary@oiecinternational.com 
Website of the OIEC where you can find everything: 
https://www.oiecinternational.com 
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